SITE INSPECTION REPORT

Inspected the proposed site with the Deputy Conservator of Forests,
Karwar Division, which is proposed for diversion on lease for the purpose
of construction of bridge & approached road to Gotegali-Goyar by
Executive Engineer, Public Works Ports and Inland Water Transport Department
Karwar Division.

There are no trees growth in the proposed area. There are no
endangered/unique species of flora and fauna in the area. No protected
archaeological/heritage site/defence establishment or any other important
is located in the area. There is no alternative land available for this purpose.

The work started and stopped until the user agency get forest
clearance under Forest (Conservation) Act 1980.

The total area required for diversion is 0.153 Ha. out of which 36 mts.
(0.036 Ha.) comes under Kali Tiger Reserve (Anshi National Park)

Hence I am recommending the proposed forest area for diversion for

non forestry purpose in the interest of public.
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